From: Timothy Baroni [mailto:tbaroni@rangebank.com]
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2009 1:55 PM

To: Comments

Subject: FDIC assesment

Dear FDIC,

Please do not penalize the banks who did proper underwriting and ran a bank the way it is
supposed to be. It is a sad day in our country when good people have to pay for the wrongs of
others, including our government.

Timothy J. Baroni

Community Bank President

Range Bank - Copper Country Region



